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January 10, 2014 

 

Comments from the Netherlands— Approval by Mail: SREP Ethiopia: 
Geothermal Sector Strategy and Regulations 

 

Dear Patricia, 

We are happy to see that the Ethiopian government demonstrates clear demand for 
the proposed work and gladly approve the proposed decision.  

As in my previous email related to the Lighting Ethiopia proposal, we request lifting 
the confidentiality on this proposal.  

In view of the many initiatives in the field of geothermal energy (ao the Global 
Geothermal Development Plan), it is important that this information is transparent 
and accessible to all relevant stakeholders. 

Best regards, Frank 

Frank van der Vleuten 

 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Netherlands 

Senior policy adviser - renewable energy 

Climate, Energy, Environment and Water Department 

 
Tel.: +31 70 348 6414  
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